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2019 12 17 Director's Comments #6

December 5™ — Attended Planning Commission Meeting in San Bernardino regarding the Lake Dolores
and Samra Convenience Store projects. We started researching Lake Dolores Water Supply Assessment
Report.

December 10™ — | attended and provided transportation for 2 residents to Daggett Solar Project Appeal
at Board of Supervisors Meeting in San Bernardino.

December 11" — MWA Technical Advisory Committee member advised me on how to calculate the
water available for Lake Dolores. He sent the calculations to me after double checking with
Watermaster.

Attended CSD Luncheon - Yermo CSD is looking for a General Manager.; County Road is crack sealing on
Newberry Road and will take the ridges down when weather is warmer. MWA Directors Jeanette
Hayhurst and Jim Ventura were present. | asked what happens when Free Production Allowance is
ramped down to 0. Jim Ventura answered -- you buy water.
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